
INVITATION 

Badminton Denmark has the great plea-
sure of welcoming you to Denmark. Please 
attend an
 
OFFICIAL WELCOME RECEPTION FOR 

THE LI-NING BWF 2014 WORLD 
BADMINTON CHAMPIONSHIPS

Sunday, 24th August at 15.00 hours at 
Copenhagen City Hall.

OFFICIAL WELCOME RECEPTION 



FOR THE LOVE 
OF THE GAME

POSTAGE

Please join Badminton Denmark and 
our partners at an official opening 
reception of the Li-Ning BWF 2014 
World Badminton Championships.

We look forward to welcoming all
Players, Officials, Team Managers, 
Partners and distinguished guests.

Please let us entertain you and allow 
us to treat you to a traditional Danish 
snack/drink.

Please inform us about your participation no 
later than 6th August to bemo@badminton.dk

OFFICIAL WELCOME RECEPTION  
COPENHAGEN CITY HALL

SUNDAY, 24TH AUGUST AT 15.00 HOURS

BADMINTON DENMARK

Copenhagen City Hall

DK-1599 Copenhagen V 

Sunday, 24th August at 15.00 hours


